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Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason
Vice President, Nuclear
Generation
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Eiliason:
SUBJECT: EXAMINATION REPORT NO. 50~28"/0L-9<~01(DRS)

On the week of May 4, 1992, the NRC administered examinations to
employees of your organrization who had applied for licenses to
cperate your Prairie Island Nuclear Generatiny Plant. The
training department did a good job of preparing the candidates
for the examinations as evidenced by the relatively high pass
rate achieved. All of the candidates passed the operating
examination and only one candidatz failed the written
examination. At the conclusion of the examination, the
examination guestions and preliminary findings were discussed
with those members of your staff identified in the enclosed
report.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission’s regulations,
a copy of this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the
NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this examination, please
contact us.

Sincerely,
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Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Opera*tions Branch
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